
 

Primary 6 Newsletter 
May 2014 

Scottish 

Parliament 
This term we are learning about the 
Scottish Parliament and the way they 
make decisions for Scotland. 
 
We are expecting a visit from the 
Scottish Parliament Outreach team in 
school on 5th June.  
 
Our school time table is very busy this 
term so any work or information you 
could gather outside of school would be 
hugely appreciated.  
 
 
 

Uniform Reminder 
Children are required to wear a full school uniform 

when they are on the school premises. This consists of a 

yellow polo shirt, blue jumper and black bottoms. We 

also ask that children have a pair of indoor shoes to 

change into that they can wear inside the classroom. 

Children are also required to have a full PE kit which is 

made up of a t-shirt, leggings, shorts or jogging bottoms 

and a sturdy pair of trainers. 

School Show 

No doubt you have heard all about the school show this year! The 

children are very excited and whole cast rehearsals started last week.  

The school show this year will be taking place 2nd and 3rd  of June with 

an evening and afternoon performance respectively.  

Again… we really appreciate your support with line learning, song 

lyric learning and costume provision!  

NB: Please note date changes for performances.   

Diary Dates 
 

Victoria Day Holiday  
Monday 19th May  

  
Election Day - School Closed  

Thursday 22nd May  
  

School Show  
2nd and 3rd  June  

 
Sports Afternoon  

Tuesday 17th June  
  

P7 Leavers Disco  
Tuesday 24th June  

  
P7 Leavers Assembly  

Friday 27th June  
  

End of Term  
Friday 27th 

 June – 12.30pm  
 

Primary 6 Presentations 
To support our topic work and to move 
on from our projects, this term I would 
like the children to prepare a short and 

informal presentation about the Scottish 
Parliament. Individually the children 

have already told me what they would 
like to talk about but support and 

guidance with this activity is greatly 
appreciated.  

 


